
6-11-20 Ripon Library Covid-19 Reopening 
 

 

Tomorrow, June 11th, we will open with "lobby/curbside" service. What does that mean? 

Perhaps you have heard about curbside service, which means that customers can place holds 

on materials, then come to pick them up once they are notified that their requests have 

arrived. 

We will be providing a variation on this by allowing our customers to come in to the lobby, two 

at a time (or two families, or two couples; let's call them family units!)and we will provide 

efficient, welcoming service during their visit. 

 

We will have our security guard monitor the door to let people in and out. A line will form (with 

6' marks) around the building out onto the Main St. sidewalk. 

 

Staff will be wearing PPE, in an effort to protect themselves, but we are not enforcing any 

requirement for the customers. 

 

Access to the building is limited to the lobby (no browsing, computer use, study rooms, sitting 

down to read or restrooms at this time). 

 

All of our great "virtual" services will continue, like Storytime and All About Baby Time, craft 

instruction, summer entertainment programs and more! 

 

Summer Reading is happening!! "Imagine Your Story" is a wonderful theme. Have you seen our 

promotional video: 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XeDZP4whFZE 

 

We will be open: 

M, Tu, Wed: 1:00-6:00 p.m. and Th, Fri: 10:00 a.m.- 3:00 p.m. 

 


